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6/2, 6/16, & 6/23 
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UWF November ~ Looking Ahead 

 Wednesday, November 6 @10 am: UWF Board Meeting in the 
Chapel 

 Wednesday, November 6 @7 pm: Craft Night in the Chapel. 
Two crafts to chose from including Christmas table center pieces 
for our December 4th Installation of Officers event. $5 donation 
fee to cover the cost of supplies. 

 Wednesday, December 4 @6:30 pm: UWF Christmas meeting and installation of 
officers in Witman Hall. Dessert will be served.  

 UWF Circles  
Circle of Joy will meet on Wednesday, November 13 at 12:30 at the home of Nancy 
Kinsinger, 341 Golden Vine Road. 

Night Owls will meet Tuesday, November 19  at 7:00 pm in the chapel. 

Circle of Faith will meet on Wednesday, November 20 at noon at the home of Maria 
Reynolds, 613 Verdemont Circle. 

Seekers Circle will meet at noon on Monday, November 18 in the chapel. 

Teresa Circle will meet each month to visit those who are homebound.  

 

UWF President Christine Palotay presents the Quiet 

Disciple award to Dee Larkin-Tingstrom at SVUMC on 

September 29. 

UWF 2024 Quiet Disciple:  

Dee Larkin-Tingstrom 

On September 28 at Sherman Oaks United Methodist 
Church,  the North District held their Annual Celebration and 
Recognition of Quiet Disciples. 

The SVUMC UWF chose Dee Larkin-Tingstrom as our Quiet 
Disciple this year. She is a member of our Night Owls circle 
and has served as UWF Historian for at least seven years. 
Dee is active in the church as part of the Adult Handbell 
Choir and the Adult Handbell Ensemble. 

Quiet Disciples are the ones who can be counted on to help, 

working faithfully and without fanfare wherever they are 

needed. Dee fits that description. We extend our 

congratulations to this very special lady! 
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Children & Youth News 
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November at CrossRoads  

We are immensely grateful for the support CrossRoads receives. November is a 

time to reflect on our blessings and express gratitude.  

I am grateful for our Butter Braid pastries! They will be 

delivered at the school’s office on Thursday, November 21st. 

I will have church orders ready for pickup after church on 

Sunday, November 24th. Thank you again for all your 

support!  

 

At CrossRoads, we celebrate Friendsgiving, as we believe that being at school is 

not just about learning, but also about building lasting friendships. 

Mrs. Michelle Gordon, Principal  
CrossRoads Children’s Center 

Appalachia Service Project  

Work Team Forms! 

Thirteen enthusiastic people from our congregation are 
now planning on, working toward, learning about, 
praying for, and fund-raising toward a mission trip to 
Appalachia in June of 2025.   
 

The youthful team members include: Morgan Horney, Shaila Horney, Kalani 
Horney, Madison Dickson, Katie Comparato, and Mya Sanchez. 
 
The adult team members include: Chuck McKee, Becky Valenzuela, Julie 
Brennan, Mark Witman, Paul Witman, Peter Witman, and Barbara Witman. 
 
The group covets your prayers for their efforts, especially for the safety and 
health of the team and the families we will serve. 
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Weekday  
Lunch Bunch 
Thanksgiving Potluck!  

Thursday, November 14th 
@12pm in the chapel 

The Appalachia Service Project Work 
Team will hold its traditional Pie Sale 

on Sunday, November 24 following 
worship!   

 Enjoy homemade pies baked by the youth 
and adults on the team.  

 All the funds raised will go toward paying 
the cost of their trip to Appalachia to make 
homes warmer, safer, and drier.  

 Check baking off your list for Thanksgiving 
and support the youth at the same time!   

 
Questions or special requests? Contact 

Barbara Witman at 805-428-6998. 

New Things Happening 
Through the Outreach 

Committee! 

Our monthly Dinner/Feeding Church will 
be going through a name change to 
become (drum roll please!) OUTREACH 
DINNER! 

Also, the committee is in the process of 
developing a new outreach program, a 
shower ministry to work in conjunction 
with our Outreach Dinner.  

Be looking in upcoming Heralds for more 
information and ways that you can be in 
support of this fresh and clean new 
ministry. 

Banners in Worship 
Did you know that we have a church calendar that 

designates a liturgical (worship) color for each 

Sunday of the year?  

The liturgical colors are white for the celebration 

of Christ, purple for Advent and Lent, red for 

Pentecost, and green for ordinary time. These 

colors are used in churches around the country, 

and not just United Methodist Churches, but many 

denominations.  

Beginning in November, be looking in your Sunday 

bulletin for the color of the day. 

For those reading “Love is the Way” by 
Bishop Michael Curry, Pastor Stacy will hold 
a discussion on Sunday, November 3rd at 4 
pm in the chapel. 
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11/2 Audrey Kelley 
11/3 Matthew Allison  
11/4 Jasmine Austria 
 Soloi Inoke 
11/9 Nancy Kinsinger 
11/12 Julie Brennan 
11/14 Maribel Gabriel 
 Sam Goldman 
 Nathan McAlister 
11/15 Clayton Elliott 
11/16 Elizabeth Bergstrom 
11/18 Rebecca Sandoval 
11/19 Hilda Knapton 
11/20 Andrew Shuster 
11/21 Brian Austria 
11/23 Ken Hayes 
11/25 David Stephens 
11/28 Barbara Mueller 

11/1 Nacho & Lynn Lopez 
11/17 Melvin & Marni Brown  
11/25 David & Sandy Stephens 
11/26 Con & Cheryl Williams 
 

  
~ Attendance ~ 

In Church    Online 
 

9/29    92   42 
10/6    109      28 
10/13     123      22 
10/20    110      39 

Prayer Requests  

Please submit prayer requests via 
phone call or email to the church 
office: (svumcinfo@pacbell.net), or by 
text to Pastor Stacy. Be sure to 

include which ways you would like your prayer lifted: 

1. In the Friday e-mail 
2. During Joys &  Concerns in worship 
3. In Pastor Stacy’s daily prayers 

Committee Meetings   

Youth Leaders:  Tuesday, November 12th @ 7:00 pm,  Jr. High room  

CrossRoads Advisory:  Tuesday, November 19th @ 5:30 pm, Chapel 

Administrative Council:  Tuesday, November 19th @ 6:00 pm, Little Witman Hall  

Outreach:  Wednesday, November 20th @ 1:00 pm, Chapel 

Join us for   
1st Sunday 

Burger Bash  
November 3 
In Witman hall  
after worship 

 
Donations 

gratefully accepted 
to benefit youth 

missions! 

United 
Methodist 

Men 
Sunday, November 10 at 
11:30 am: Monthly meeting in 
Little Witman Hall.   

~Thanksgiving Holiday 

Hours~ 

The Church Office will be closed 

Thursday & Friday, November 28th & 

29th.  

CrossRoads Children’s Center will be 

closed Wednesday, Thursday & Friday, 

November 

27th, 28th & 

29th. 

 

November 8th 

Vitalant Blood Drive 
Monday, November 18 
starting at 11:30 am.   
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Hanging of the Greens 
Tuesday, November 26th at 6:00 pm 

Join your church family for this festive evening as we decorate our 

sanctuary for the Christmas season.                                               

All ages are invited to help! 

New Opportunities! 
Prayer Ministry Would you be available to receive and lift prayers that come in 

during weekdays? Call or email the church office if you can help. 

Greeters We are looking for folks willing to greet guests coming in the doors on 

Sundays. Nancy Reyes is our greeter wrangler, so let her know if you’d like to sign up!  

SVUMC Annual Angel Tree 

 

   Hi everyone—my family and I will be collecting gifts 

again this year for our angels in the foster care system. 

James Storehouse in Newbury Park is an incredible 

nonprofit who serves the children and families while in the 

Ventura County foster care system as well as after they age 

out. At Christmas we have the opportunity to make these 

children's lives a little brighter.  

   I will be collecting gifts at church to take to James Storehouse the first two Sundays in 

December, December 1st and 8th. We need gifts for infants to 19 years old. Some 

suggestions are toys, books, gift cards, sports equipment, cosmetics, dolls, cars, clothes, 

LEGO, games, jewelry, remote control cars, and art/crafting supplies. We also need gift 

wrap and gift bags.  

   We are so grateful for you helping us to make this happen. Packing the car full of gifts 

every year is so exciting, and the volunteers at James Storehouse are always so happy to 

get the gifts. If you have any questions, please call me at (805) 404-8329.Thank you! 

—Rebecca Sandoval   


